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Dear President Bach,

Ref. IAAF Request for Inclusion of the Women's 50km Race Walk Event in the
Tokyo 2020 Olympic Programme

I write you to urge that the IOC grant the IAAF's request to include the women's
50km race walk event in the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Programme. The IAAF
Council made this request during their December 4, 2018 meeting in Monaco. I
understand that IAAF President Sebastian Coe may have brought this to your
attention during last Saturday's Olympic Summit in Lausanne.

I have had the privilege of representing several women 50km race walkers in
gender discrimination cases both in the Court ofArbitration for Sport and the
European Athletics Court. I have also enjoyed the honor of lobbying the 209th
and 215th IAAF Council meetings (see enclosed booklet), and of having been
present at the Lima Westin for the 131st IOC Session, where I had meaningful
discussions with IOC Members regarding the 50km race walk event.

I congratulate the IOC on its recent receipt of the "Power, Together Award" for its
commitment to gender equality. Granting the IAAF request will further strengthen
the IOC's gender equality commitment.






